Selectmen's Minutes, Monday, February 8, 1982

Present, Katherine Ring, Chairman, Paul Mercier, Leslie MacNeil and Betty Shaw, secretary.

The Selectmen met at 7:30 and signed checks and intent to cut.

The Budget committee was in to discus the budget for the year and found that they were not in agreement with automatic increases for the employees. The selectmen spoke of the personel committee putting together a manual of personel policies and in the manual there is a portion dedicated to raises for the town employees.